
 
 

Folksworth Friends working with Folksworth Church of England Primary school, Apreece Road, 
Folksworth, Peterborough, Huntingdon, PE7 3TY. 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to invite you and your family to come and start the celebrations for the 
150-year anniversary of Folksworth school. 
 
 
 
We are having a free family disco 6.30pm-9pm of Friday 13th January in the school. 
 
There will be a cash only bar serving soft drinks, alcohol and hotdogs with a meat free 
alternative and snacks. 
 
 
Also on the night will be the raffle from Christmas with some amazing prizes to be 
won. Tickets can be purchased on the night with cash. 
 
If you would like to come, please get your free tickets from the office and let Mrs 
Hibbins know how many of you are in the party. 1 ticket per person. 
 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you all. 
 
Folksworth friends 
 
 
 


